
  

   
   

Sabra hull 

Olympia, WA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

As an investor, I want to know the ratio between CEO pay and median worker pay. This 
statistic can shed light on many aspects of corporate success. Please stand firm on this 
provision of the Dodd-Frank bill! 

Sincerely, 

Sabra hull 


